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Term 1 2025
March
Monday 31st         Debating Yr 6 @ Laurieton
Mon 31st - Fri 11th Parent/Teacher/Student
Meeting

April
Wednesday 2nd  LD PSSA Cross Country @  
                              Hannam Vale PS (K-6)
Tuesday 8th          CHHS Anzac Assembly (School
Captain's)
Tuesday 8th          Glasshouse Show Junklandia
Yrs 2-6
Friday 11th             Last Day of Term 1
                              Easter Hat Parade & Term 1  
                              Assembly @ 1.30pm

Lyn Schneider
Principal 

Student of the Week

Principal Report
Harmony Day - thank you to our
Kindergarten and Year 1 parents for
taking your children to Hannam Vale on
Friday for Harmony Day and Cross
Country. We had a lovely day with our
3MAPS friends.

Survey - on Monday I emailed each
family a copy of our annual parent
satisfaction survey. Please complete it as
soon as possible to give us valuable
insight from our community for our school
planning. If you require a paper copy,
please call into the office. Your opinion
matters to us.

3-Way Conferences - please make a
booking to speak to your child’s teacher.
These conferences give your child the
opportunity to explain to you their
abilities, it also presents the opportunity
for us to set goals for each child for their
learning and wellbeing.

Easter Hats - we have started making
Easter Hats at school. We look forward
to sharing our creations with families at
our assembly on 11th April.

Lily
for her generosity and consideration for

others



Canteen
Thank you to Ali for running the canteen
this Thursday.

Harmony Day 
Last week we celebrated Harmony Day
with our 3MAPS friends participating in a
variety of fun activities together including
learning about being mentally fit, cross
country and CPR lessons for our older
students. 

Be Proud, Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be a Learner

Term 1, Week 9 Tuesday 25th March 2025

Year 7 2026 Expression of Interest
Reminder to enroll your child in Year 7 for
2026, please complete the Expression of
Interest form for Year 6 to Year 7 by this
Friday. A direct link to the online form has
been sent through the Parent Portal to all
Year 6 parents. If you cannot complete
the form online, you can collect a paper
copy from the office.

Debating Work Shop Laurieton
Good Luck to those participating in the
Primary Schools Debating Workshop next  
Monday at Laurieton Public School. This
fantastic program is run by the Arts Unit
covering all the things related to debating,
including some games & activities. Please
complete the permission form for your
child to attend by this Wednesday.

Library 
Please return all library books this
week. Library will be closed for
borrowing  next week due to stock
take. 

Student Artwork


